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April 25, 2012 

William Higdon 
3400 Bittel Road 
Owensboro, Kentucky 42301 

RE: Case No. 2012- 00148 
West Daviess County Water District 
(Purchased Water Adjustment ) 

The Commission staff has reviewed West Daviess Co. Water District application 
in the above case and finds that it met the minimum filing requirements upon receipt of 
the original on April 20, 2012 and has been accepted for filing. 

Enclosed please find a stamped filed copy of the first page of your filing. This 
case has been docketed and will be processed as expeditiously as possible. 

If you need further assistance, please contact my staff at 502-564-3940. 

Sincerely , 

Linda Faulkner 
Filings Division Director 

LF/tw 
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WEST DA\ ,ESS COUNTY W A T U  DISTRICT 
3400 Bittel Rd. 

Owensbora, KY 42301 
Phone: (270) 685-5594 

Fax: (270) 683-6324 

April 13,2012 

To : Mr. JeffDerouen 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Blvd 
P.Q. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

RE : Purchased Water Rate Adjustment 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COM M lSSl ON 

Mk. Derouen, 

By letter dated March 16,2012, we were notified that our wholesale supplier, Owensboro Municipal 
[Jtilities ( O W  will be decreasing their rate charged to us from $ 1.65 per 1,000 gallons to $ 1.60 per 
1,000 gallons effective June 1, 2012. As a result, we are submitting a purchased water adjustment to adjust 
for the reduced water cost to the West Daviess County Water District. Pages 1 and 2 is the information 
requested by the Public Service Commission for the rate adjustment. Pages 3 and 4 is the revised tariff 
sheets which pertain to the rate decrease. Exhibit A is the before mentioned letter from O m .  Exhibit B is 
our calculation of how the decrease will affect the rates to our customers. Exhibit C is the newspaper 
notice notieing our customers of the purchased water adjustment submitted to the Public Service 
Commission to be included in ow local newspaper. 

If there are any questions, please contact our office. 

Sincerely, 

a WILLIAM G. €TGDON 
Manager 


